
 

 

 

 

CITY OF MARATHON PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 

The Florida Keys Aqueduct Authority is requesting all residents, tourists and 

business owners to temporarily conserve water in an effort to rebuild their reserves 

following recent transmission leaks to their water system.   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


